20th Pebruary, 1917.

Dear 8irs,
, ¥ith reference to the case of your steamer

 "GRETASTON®, I beg to acqguaint you that the Committee have
had before them a letter received from your Superintendent,
from whieh it appears that arrangements have bheesn made

m the completion of the Boiler Survey on the vessel's
return from her present gontemplated voyage, and I heve the
ﬁw to say that, in the cirewistances, the Committee
are agreeable t0 this arrangement,

I am, Pear 8irs,
’Ews faithfully,

&ﬁmm;
Hessrs, W.8, Miler & Co,,
86, st, Vincent Street,
GLASGOY

Lloyd's Register
keermrdation

ok
#




